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In response to the COVID-19 crisis in our community, the 
Cape Ann Museum will be closed to the public until further notice. 

During this time, we will host a number of virtual events and 
exhibitions and continue to make progress on our mission.

We treasure our community and many of our neighbors are in need. 
The weight of this crisis is already being felt.

Please consider helping the citizens of Gloucester who have been 
directly impacted by COVID-19 by making a donation to 

The Open Door or one of the other social services organizations 
working in our community. Together, we will endure.

https://theopendoor.networkforgood.com


